
CHURCH FAMILY:   

Family of Gwen Phelps 

Dewaine Smith 

Virginia Dilday,  

George Boyd,  

Marguerite Hart,  

Ronnie Matheny,  

Denise Nobles,  

Leroy and Ann Bland,  

B.J. Lyle,   

Phyllis Dickerson,  

Faye McCombs.  

December 24, 2023 

 firstbaptistplymouth.org 
252.793.5026 

fbcoff@embarqmail.com 

Attendance and Stewardship  

For December 17, 2023 

Sunday School: 40 Worship: 65 

 Online Views: 82 as of 12/17 

Tithes and Offerings: 

General Fund Total: $3,355.00 
Lottie Moon:  $320.00 
Radio Ministry:  $25.00 

Poinsettis: $136.00 
 

(Budget Needed Weekly $5,740.00) 

You can give online as well at 

www.firstbaptistplymouth.org/give 

 NURSING HOME RESIDENTS: 

Steve Barnes 

              Autumnfield of Belhaven 

Pauline Humphries  

             River Trace, Washington  

Tim Elks;  

            Carrolton of Plymouth 

FRIENDS AND RELATIVES:  

Family of Bryson Blount 

Family of Johnny Waters 

Joelle Dickey (Sister of Beth Thompson)  

Joyce Jones  (Wife of FBC pastor Terry Jones) 

Becky Dymek (Sister of Beth Thompson) 

Shirley Harrell (Sister of Alan Barnes) 

John C. Mann (Nephew of Lorita Simonds)  

Evan Roberson 

Wanda Williams  

Thomas and Gretchen Maloney  

Denise Baldwin (Cousin of Ben Cherry)  

Marie Cox (Mother of Bill Benjamin)  

Betty King (Mother of Tammy Wiard)  

Shelton McNair, Sr  

George & Debbie Bagley 

Whitney Denton (Niece of Phyllis Faulk)  

Jeff Davis 

Shelton McNair, Jr.  

Jamie Asby 

Shelby Flint 

Mae Oliver 

Keith Sawyer     

Other Prayers and Praises: 

_________________________

_________________________

_________________________

_________________________

_________________________

_________________________

_________________________ 

P R AY E R  C O N C E R N S  

Mark Your Calendars! 

Daryl Mosley Concert 

Right here at FBC. 

Saturday Jan 20  2024 6PM 

Free will offering received. 

LOTTIE MOON 

   Goal:  $1,200.00 

   Received:  $570.00 

We have just sent in our 49th Mile of 

Pennies for the Baptist Children’s 

Homes! 

Thank you to everyone who continues 

to support this ministry. 

THANK YOU 

Thank you to everyone who worked to 

make this year’s family supper and dessert 

auction so great!  We made$2,176.00 from 

the auction.  The deacons will decide what 

mission this money will go to.  A special 

thank you to all those in the kitchen for 

such a delicious meal! 

The January Newsletter will 

go out next week.  Please 

have all announcements in 

the church office by 

Wednesday morning  

December 27. 

mailto:fbcoff@embarqmail.com

